
Dear Nathan,

Submission for MPW ( Moorebank Precinct West ) Stage 3 Proposal.

I tried numerous times to register on the government site so that I could make a submission to
your department. When I was finally registered it was too late so I have forwarded it to you for
action.

I support the long standing argued and exhibited case by local citizens and Liverpool City
Council that the site is not suitable for the purpose and as such is not in the Public Interest. I
understand the NSW Planning Law under S4.15 of the EPA Act requires specific and proper
evaluation of this proposal as to the site's suitability and of it being in the Public Interest. We
expect the planning authorities to apply the law in a fair, open and accountable way.

Todd Bertram

Bertram Plumbing 




